
 
 

SAS Staff Recognition Week 2016 
Activity Sheet 

 
Here are some suggestions for promoting Recognition Week and the contribution made by SAS 
Staff to the successful delivery of quality education in your school: 
 
 Write a media release to send to the local newspaper with a photo of your SAS Staff  

 
 Organise a morning tea for your SAS Staff 

 
 Involve the P&C in the Recognition Week celebrations at your school 
 
 Ask them to support Recognition Week by organising an activity 
 
 Remind parents of Recognition Week and list the SAS Staff by name in their newsletter 
 
 Talk to students about the work of SAS Staff at the school assembly during Recognition 

Week 
 
 Introduce a classroom-based activity about the different jobs school support staff hold 

in the school 
 
 Be a General Assistant for a day and see what it is like 
 
 Write an article about SAS Staff’s work for your school newsletter 
 
 Display the Recognition Week campaign poster in the school foyer 
 
 Send your Recognition Week stories and photos to the PSA for inclusion in “Red Tape” 

send to schools@psa.asn.au 
 
 Recognise the work of your SAS Staff on the Community Notice Board outside your 

school. 
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